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                                                                                                           Tuesday 21st July 2020 
  

Dear Parents, 
 
What an Incredible year for St Joseph’s and I think you would join me in saying it’s one we could not 
have foreseen! 
 
Throughout it all the community of St Joseph’s has remained strong and I have had a range of 
conversations and emails from you, remaining as always, positive and supportive. One thing that I 
have learnt this year is that we have an exceptional school, with incredible children, families, staff 
and parish support. 
 
I have immensely enjoyed getting to know many of you and I look forward to the full opening of the 
school in September (as long as the guidance from the Government does not change) and 
continuing to strengthen and grow this wonderful school environment. 
 
Good luck to our amazing Year 6 group…and what a fabulous group of young people they are, 
dedicated, hard-working and loyal St Joseph’s Role Models. They have been a credit to the school 
and will do well in all they do in their next chapter…Good Luck! 
 
I wish each and every one of you and your extended families a joyful and peaceful Summer break 
and we look forward to welcoming you all back on Tuesday 1st September.  
 
Warm regards and God bless 
 
Mrs Sue Woods 
Headteacher 
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